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Good afternoon,
 
The purpose of our electrical RSI meeting next week is to clarify the basis for our RSIs
and resolve the issue as quickly as possible. For the electrical staff to begin its review of
the LAR, they need to understand both the proposed design basis for the new
modification and process equipment and the current design bases of the existing SF
building. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Steve
 
 
Stephen Poy, Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS)
Division of Fuel Management (DFM)
Fuel Facilities Licensing Branch (FFLB)
Phone:  301-415-7135
Email:  stephen.poy@nrc.gov
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